
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 17th March 2023 

This week has been our Fairy Tale Fitness Week! We have been working super hard completing 

our workouts every day – outside, in the hall, too music and more! I am sure you have seen from 

all the pictures and videos the children have worked hard to complete this every day! A big 

well done to them!  

Thank you for all your support at our ‘Mothers and Others Stay and Play’. It was lovely to see 

you all come and see what the children get up to everyday! I hope you all enjoyed it too! There 

will be a short video sent out soon with pictures from the day. Well done parents for 

participating in our Fairy Tale Fitness too!  

Next week, we are going back to reading Traditional Tales and we will be focussing on Jack and 

the Beanstalk.  

 

 

Star of the Week: 

For all the children for participating in Fairy 

Tale Fitness every day! They did so well to 

remember the different exercises and 

completing them for a short period of time.  

We cannot believe how much you raised 

yourselves from all your hard work – you 

should be very proud! We are!!  

Well done everyone! 

Fairy Tale Fitness is OVER!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, we went to the hall and did some gymnastics in our 

PE lesson. We had to carefully balance along the benches and do 

a big star jump at the end. We completed a circuit of different 

activities to develop out balancing and jumping skills. It was 

great fun!  

Gymnastics Day!  

On behalf of the Nursery Team, we would 

like to say a BIG thank you for all your 

sponsorship money for the children 

completing their Fairy Tale Fitness.  

We have raised over £500!!!  

All this sponsorship money will go towards 

buying new and exciting resources for our 

outdoor garden area!  

Thank you!        


